lmmanuel Christian Reformed Church
March 27, 2016
WELCOME TO IMMANUEL!
We’re glad that you joined us today, and we pray that you will encounter God through prayer, worship, and his word.
Guest mailboxes are located after the alphabetical list of members.  Please pick up this information if you would like details on Immanuel’s ministries.  
This morning, as we celebrate Easter Sunday, Pastor Bob will lead us from Psalm 118:1-2, 14-24.  We will also celebrate the Lord’s Supper together.
Offerings:  General Fund & Benevolent Fund
There will be no evening worship at Immanuel as we will combine with First Hudsonville CRC at 5:30PM.
NURSERY

Today: 

10:00AM
Lette Huisman, Michelle Gulker,




Sarah & Sam Hoekwater

No evening worship/nursery
Next Sunday:


  8:45AM
Bea Meinema

11:00AM
Tracy, Morgan & Alyssa Ridder,




Jenna Bosma

No evening nursery
CHILDREN’S WORSHIP
Today:  (The Cross)
Shelli Bosma, Mary Verkaik, Abbi Postma

No Children’s Worship next Sunday

MEETINGS

No Education Hour

NEXT SUNDAY – APRIL 3, 2016
8:45 & 11:00AM

Guest Pastor Roger Kleinheksel
Offerings:  General Fund & Building Fund
5:30PM

Guest Pastor Jacob Herrema
Offering:  New City - GR
MEETINGS


No Education Hour
THE LAURELS OF HUDSONVILLE – 9:00AM

Elder Jim Huberts

Koenig, Koetsier, Kooienga families
PRAISE & THANKSGIVING

Dear Immanuel,
Thank you for the prayers, cards, and food.  Thanks, also, to Pastor Bob and my elder and deacon for their visits.  You all are a blessing to me!  Each day is a little better - God is good!










     Love, Betty Laninga

PRAYER REQUESTS

Pray for God’s comfort for Bob & June Aardema as Bob’s sister, Thelma Bakker, passed away on March 12.
Pray for healing and recovery for Alyssa Ridder as she had her tonsils removed this past week.
Marcia Gemmen - chemotherapy

Wes Kremers - chemotherapy
Joe Lems – severe back pain
Sharon Ondersma – M.S.

Lula Ringerwole - hospice care
Mari Schut - chemotherapy 
Pete Van Rijs – durable cancer remission
Brian Wigger – medication to shrink tumor

Military

Ethan Ritsema  DC3 - Navy, Japan
Lance Corporal Josh Ter Keurst – Marines

Captain Ron Thenn – Army
2nd Lieutenant Stephan Thenn – Marines
Private Trevor Vedders - Marines
Missionary Partner - Rev Joel & Marilyn Van Dyke




       Guatemala

The Laurels of Hudsonville Residents
OPPORTUNITIES

Circle Letter A - Seasoned Citizens Lunch & Concert
We will meet on Tuesday, April 5, at 10:30AM at church to travel to Park Church.  A soup/salad bar with bread, beverage and cookies will begin at 11AM - cost is $5.00.  Following lunch, a 30 minute organ concert by Christopher Dekker will be enjoyed.  Please circle Letter A in the Friendship Folder if you would like to attend.

Circle Letter B - Presidential Estates Prayer Warrior Team

If you desire to intercede for Tyler & Joni Cook, the Presidential Estates community, and the specific ministry opportunities, please circle Letter B (include your email address) in the Friendship Folder.  We plan to send emails a few times a month with specific prayer points.
CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS

Membership Updates

The following have lapsed their memberships at Immanuel:

Dave & Amy Vis and family, Justin & Dawn Beck and family,

John Botting, Jason & Julie Snoeyink and family, Hod & Kris Zank and family, Thad & Lorene Senti and family.
Check out the Giving Tree!
You can help bless the missionary kids in The Gambia!  Please drop off supplies by April 3.  Thanks for your support!




Matt, Ellie, Pastor Bob, Denise, Sarah & Judi

Deacons and Seniors Spring Dinner

Please join us on Tuesday, April 19, for an evening of food, fellowship, and entertainment.  Punch bowl begins at 5:30PM; dinner at 6PM.

Tuition Assistance Program
For the upcoming school year, families who wish to apply for Level 2 tuition assistance from Immanuel will need to use the FACTS application format online via a confidential web site at www.FACTStuitionaid.com.

The required application information is easily accessible data from the 2015 tax return along with other basic information.  Copies of confirming tax documents will be required to be sent to the FACTS center.  The $30 application fee will be paid by the schools.  Parents who have children in more than one participating school need only to fill out the application one time--the information will be available to the schools where their children attend and to Immanuel CRC.
The FACTS organization will analyze the information of each applicant.  Through FACTS Immanuel CRC and participating schools have the ability to more evenly distribute available tuition assistance funds based upon factual information the families provide in the application.  While the schools and Immanuel CRC will use the same information, the schools will distribute their funds after they know how much assistance Immanuel CRC will provide.

Please contact FACTS at (866) 315-9262 with any questions.  The deadline for submitting this application is March 31, 2016.  You may also contact Mike Wigger (616) 389-9683 with questions.

FINANCIAL UPDATES

March Corners Offering - Zuni
March 20, 2016
General Fund

$11,601

Short-Term Missions
    1,323

GEMS Girls Clubs
       321

General Fund Year-to-Date

Received
       $432,009
Budget goal

  474,191
Over (Under)

   (42,182)
Budget received – 91%
Fiscal year – July 1, 2015 – June 30, 2016
To fulfill our General Fund budget, 

an average weekly offering of $12,479 is necessary.

Please tithe in faith and as your response to God’s blessings.
Contributions to Immanuel can be made in four ways:

· Weekly offerings during our worship service

· Online giving through PayPal

· Auto-giving through your bank
· Mailing a check to the church address
April Offerings

 3

General Fund & Building Fund



New City - GR

10

General Fund & Level 3 Tuition Assistance



New City - GR

17

General Fund & Short-Term Missions



Jehovah-Jireh Ministries

24

General Fund & Benevolent Fund



Jehovah-Jireh Ministries
REQUESTED ANNOUNCEMENTS

Love INC Opportunities

Garden Volunteers: Do you enjoy gardening or want to learn more? Are you looking for a unique way to love others and form new relationships? We are actively searching for volunteers interested in joining our Life Skills Gardening Class starting in April. Garden together on Thursdays from 6:30-7:30pm and/or throughout the week.  Call 616.662.3300 or email volunteer@loveinthenameofchrist.org for more details!

The DOCK invites you to the 6th Annual Loving Kids Generously Friendraiser Dinner on April 21.  Come to hear more about the ministry your church supports and learn how you can support The DOCK.  Please contact us for more information and to RSVP by April 12. 
(616)531-4955 or thedockministries@gmail.com"
Ladies of all ages
Women Walking Free invites Grace Life International speaker, Sandy Witherspoon, to speak truth about critical topics such as Identity - who are you?, Why trying hard to become what God wants you to be doesn't work, and Living the abundant life that is yours!  So, grab the hand of the woman next to you and come as you are on April 29 & 30, 2016.
Friday 6:30-9PM

Saturday  9-12:30

Register at www.gracelifeinternational.com
Calvary CRC, 3500 Byron Center Ave, Wyoming

Cost - $30, optional textbook - $10
Questions? Email glcgr2016@outlook.com
Tim Hawkins LIVE!  Two special shows for the Grand Rapids area on Saturday, April 23, 2016.  Join us for an unforgettable night of comedy and music with Christian Comedian Tim Hawkins at Sunshine Church in Grand Rapids. All proceeds from the event will benefit Paradise Bound Ministries and their work in Guatemala. Show times are 4PM and 7:30PM.  More information about the event, tickets, special meet and greet with Tim, and video clips of Tim's comedy are available on the Paradise Bound website (www.paradisebound.org) or the Tim Hawkins website (timhawkins.net).  Join us for a night of laughter!

WEEKLY PRAYER GUIDE

March 27, 2016

SUNDAY

Remember in prayer and with a card this week our shut-ins:  

Corky Van Leeuwen, Lucy Mennega
MONDAY

Pray for God’s strength to be with the many persecuted Christians in Saudi Arabia.

TUESDAY

Pray for God’s blessing and protection this week on our Youth & Outreach Director, Tyler Cook.

WEDNESDAY

Pray for Rev Joel & Marilyn Van Dyke as they work with World Missions in Guatemala.
THURSDAY
Pray for these young adults and remember them with a note or card:

Alexis Hoogeboom, Lianna Huberts, Kelli Nesky
FRIDAY

Pray for God’s blessing on our Youth Ministries.

SATURDAY

Ask God to bless the civil and church leaders of our city and the residents of your street.

Denominational Prayer Line:  1-888-CRC-PRAY

Bethany Christian Services Refugee Foster Care program is seeking a home for a 17-year-old young man from Central America with significant medical needs. These medical needs require a strict diet as well as medical appointments three afternoons per week which a foster parent would need to attend with him at Helen DeVos Children’s Hospital. He will be provided with health insurance and once he turns 18 in August a foster parent would no longer have to sit with him through the appointments. This young man has adjusted exceptionally well to his current difficult circumstances; he does not exhibit behavioral concerns and does not have any current mental health concerns. He understands English at about a 90% capacity and can speak English at about 80% capacity. He is very bright academically and now needs a stable family environment. If you are interested in learning more or know someone who might be interested in this opportunity, please contact Ana Jose at 616-965-8027 or ajose@bethany.org.

Lakeshore Pregnancy Center Meal Opportunity  "Many hands make light work" is never more true than in the kitchen! Do you have the gift of hospitality?  Do you enjoy cooking or baking?  Are you looking for a fun service activity for your family or small group?  Does your church have a meal ministry?  Do you own a restaurant or catering company?

Positive Options, a service of Lakeshore Pregnancy Center, is in need of new names to add to our hospitality list to provide meals or side dishes and/or baked goods for our quarterly New Volunteer Training.

If you would like to be made aware of the opportunities, you will be contacted via email no more than 4 times per year.  This is a zero-commitment opportunity with no obligation or expectation.  You will simply be made aware of the need and you can respond if/when you choose.  Our trainees enjoy being pampered with home cooking and it is a tremendous help to us!

Please contact sheila.markvluwer@lpcenters.com to be added to our email list. 
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